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Dear Graduating Senior, 
 
We are so excited to hear that you are graduating this year, and have been involved in 
our sport to this level. 
 
We love to recognize all seniors so everyone can appreciate and celebrate your hard 
work and dedication through the years.  We ask that you please complete the attached 
senior bio form and return it to the address on the form by March 31st.  Senior 
recognition gifts are ordered at the beginning of April, so please email this form by the 
deadline to assure you are included in the order.  
 
We then ask you to use this information and create a beautiful Gymnastics Memory 
Board for us to display at the meet please.  Put this bio information on a board and add 
some photos of you during your gymnastics career. 
 
We like to display these memory boards at AAU State Championship as long as 
possible, so we ask you to send it to the meet with your coaches.  You may then pick it 
up before you leave, or preferably, have your coaches pick it up later. 
 
If you have any questions, please email ​Harrisgymnastics@ymcacharlotte.org​. 
Again, congratulations on your achievement! 
 
 
 

Jessica Harris  
NC AAU District Director 
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